
インタナショナル･ナパサ(２０２５年１月７日) 

1) Today's first news is about theft incidents that occurred in Hiratsuka city in November 2024. 

Totally 24 cases of bicycle thefts occurred in Hiratsuka City. They occurred in almost every 

town in Hiratsuka City. In particular, 3 cases occurred in Tamura, 2 cases each in Yamashita 

and Higashi Nakahara. There have been cases of bicycles being stolen while parked on the 

premises of residences. Also, there have been cases of bicycles being stolen even if they were 

locked. When you park your bicycle, we recommend that you use a wire-type lock that is sold at 

home centers, and so on. There were 5 cases of motorcycle thefts totally in Hiratsuka City. 

When you park your motorcycle, we recommend that you use an anti-theft lock in addition to 

the normal lock.  

 

2) Next is the information on the Aozora Ichiba “Sun Sun” Marche which means Blue Sky 

Market. 

It will be held at Shona Kaigan Beach Park in Takahamadai, Hiratsuka City from 10:00 am to 

2:00pm on Sunday, January 12th, 2025. Many kinds of handmade accessories and various 

tasty food at kitchen trucks are available. 

Free Parking. For further information, please call at 0463-31-7211. 

 

3) The following is an announcement of free legal consultation for women 

Hiratsuka City will hold a free legal consultation for women on Monday, January 27. Women 

lawyers are available to discuss issues related to marital relations, such as parental rights and 

child support. Hours are 9:30, 10:20, 11:10, 12:50, 1:40pm, 2:30pm, and 3:20pm. If you would 

like to book by FAX, please write your name, telephone number, and desired time, and send to 

0463-21-9756. If you wish to make an application by phone, please call 0463-21-9861. 

 

4) Next is a reminder about the periodic inspection of the heated swimming pool at the general 

park 

The heated swimming pool at the Sogokoen park will be closed from December 16th to January 

14th for periodic inspections. For inquiries, please call the park management office at 

0463-35-2233. 


